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Notice of the Forsyth County Board Of Commissioners’
Change in Meeting Schedule for the
Months of November and December 2015

NOTICE is hereby given that due to the Thanksgiving Holiday, the Briefing
Session of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners regularly scheduled for
Thursday, November 26, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on
the 5t Floor of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut
Street in Winston-Salem, North Carolina, is hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is further given that the Briefing Session of the Forsyth County Board
of Commissioners regularly scheduled for Thursday, December 3, 2015 at 2:00 p.m.,
in the Commissioners' Meeting Room, 5th Floor, Forsyth County Government Center,
201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, North Carolina, is hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is further given that pursuant to the provisions of N. C. General
Statutes 143-318.12, the meetings of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners
regularly scheduled for the second and fourth Mondays in December, 2015 (December
14 and 28], are hereby changed to the first and third Mondays, December 7 and
December 21, 2015, respectively, at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on
the 5% Floor of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut
Street in Winston-Salem, North Carolina.

NOTICE is further given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners will
attend a Department Manager Luncheon on Friday, December 18, 2015 beginning at
11:30 a.m. at the Manor House, Tanglewood Park, 4201 Manor House Circle,
Clemmons, North Carolina.

NOTICE is further given that due to the Christmas Holiday, the Briefing Session
of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners regularly scheduled for Thursday,
December 24, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 5t Floor
of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut Street in
Winston-Salem, North Carolina, is hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is further given that the Briefing Session of the Forsyth County Board
of Commissioners regularly scheduled for Thursday, December 31, 2015 at 2:00 p.m.
in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 5% Floor of the Forsyth County
Government Center located at 201 N, Chestnut Street in Winston-Salem, North
Carolina, is hereby cancelled.

A copy of this Notice shall be posted on the bulletin boards located outside the
Commissioners’ Meeting Room, on the fifth floor, and also in the lobby, on the first
floor, of the Forsyth County Government Center, A copy of this Notice shall also be
sent to all on file to receive notification of any changes in the Commissioners’ regular
meeting schedule.

This the 23rd day of November 2015.

David R. Plyler, Chairman
Forsyth County Board of Commissioners



